
      GrowingGrowing
a Healthier Communitya Healthier Community

and your help is needed!and your help is needed!

The Fairfield County
Alcohol, Drug Addiction

and Mental Health
Services Board is

On  Tuesday, May 21, the ADAMH Board will be holding its annual dinner.  The event will honor 3
recipients of the Friend of ADAMH Award with keynote speaker Jones Loflin, a nationally known
speaker and author.  In addition, the event will serve as a fundraiser for the organization with a
silent auction.  Below are ways you or your business can help!

Title Sponsor Business listed along with  ADAMH as the presenter of
the event., included in all marketing materials and 8
tickets to the event. - $5,000

Speaker Sponsor

Business included in all marketing materials and 2
tickets to the event. Three sponsorships available -
$1,000

Table Sponsor Business listed in program along with name on the
table and 2 tickets to the event. Multiple opportunities -
$500

Award Sponsor

Business included in all marketing materials and 4
tickets to the event. - $2,500

Friend of ADAMH Name listed in the program - $250

Silent Auction Donation Donation item or gift basket - minimum value $150 

Monetary Donation I cannot attend, but please accept this donation of $_____

Donor information   Company/Individual Name______________________________
                                         Address_________________________________________________
                                      City__________________________ State_____ Zip____________
                                      Contact Person_______________________ Phone___________
                                      Email___________________________________________________
                                      Sponsor Level __________________________________________

 Please make check payable to:    Friends of ADAMH
                                                               545 E Town St
                                                               Columbus, OH 43215
                                                              
                                                                               Please direct any questions to Jackie Howard

jhoward@fairfieldadamh.org 

www.fairfieldadamh.org


